
 
 

Press Release: 

 

STEAM Rolls Into The Middle School 

Four teams of Riverview 7th grade students spent part of the morning exhibiting and explaining the projects they 

have been working on in the STEAM (Science Technology, Engineering, Art, and Mathematics) courses with 4th, 5th 

and 6th graders at the Tenth Street and Verner Elementary Schools.  

The I-Movie class team provided an overview of how to make an I-Movie and then showed their completed film to 

the students. The Gaming class team explained what they were doing in their class and were able to demonstrate 

how they turned paper towel tubes into a fully functioning piano keyboard. The Engineering team talked about their 

class and its process while showing how they made a working miniature amusement park ride. Students from the 

Arts and Bots class explained everything they do in that class and presented a scene from the story “Peter Pan” that 

featured a boat rocking in the ocean with a lighted Tinker Bell and music playing in the background.   

Riverview’s elementary students also learned about other programs at the high school where they will eventually 

develop their skills in the school’s STEAM classes. An exciting amount of learning was had by all!  

In the end, everyone seemed to have a lot of fun, and the students were eager to begin the journey into the world 

of STEAM. 
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